
 

 

 

 

 

  

The Environment Protection 

Authority invites you to a  

Community information evening 

about groundwater contamination in 

Brighton 

Monday 26 February 2018 

4:30 to 7:30 pm - ‘drop in’ anytime 
Brighton Bowling Club 

11-13 Keelara Street Brighton 

Please drop in any time to speak to our 

staff. If this time does not suit you, 

please call to arrange a private 

meeting. Tea and coffee will be 

provided, and a kids’ activity table will 

be set up to cater for parents who are 

bringing children. 

For more info please ph: 8204 2004 or 

e: engage.epa@sa.gov.au 
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